
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/st-marys-school-hall-tetbury


 

 
 

 

 

manda@amandagrant.com

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/the-office/policies
https://stmarystetbury.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
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Does your child have additional needs? We want your views. Consultation from Monday 4th 

June to Tuesday 31st July. 

We are planning some changes to the way we allocate funding through the High Needs budget to 

improve the support we provide to children and young people with additional needs and their families. 

We want to make sure that your child has the support they need so they can achieve their ambitions 

and to help us do this, we need to know your views. 

We would appreciate your comments on our proposals and any other ideas that you may have on 

how we can make the most of our high needs budget.    

You can have your say by completing the consultation online at www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/high-

needs-consultation  

You can complete it online or request a paper copy of the consultation by contacting 

highneedsprogramme@gloucestershire.gov.uk  

http://www.stmarystetbury.gloucs.sch.uk/vacancies
http://links.govdelivery.com/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTgwNjA4LjkwODk2NjgxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE4MDYwOC45MDg5NjY4MSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE3MTY3MjczJmVtYWlsaWQ9QnVyc2FyQHN0LW1hcnlzLXRldGJ1cnkuZ2xvdWNzLnNjaC51ayZ1c2VyaWQ9QnVyc2FyQHN0LW1hcnlzLXRldGJ1cnkuZ2xvdWNzLnNjaC51ayZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9JmV4dHJhPU11bHRpdmFyaWF0ZUlkPSYmJg==&&&100&&&http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/high-needs-consultation
http://links.govdelivery.com/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTgwNjA4LjkwODk2NjgxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE4MDYwOC45MDg5NjY4MSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE3MTY3MjczJmVtYWlsaWQ9QnVyc2FyQHN0LW1hcnlzLXRldGJ1cnkuZ2xvdWNzLnNjaC51ayZ1c2VyaWQ9QnVyc2FyQHN0LW1hcnlzLXRldGJ1cnkuZ2xvdWNzLnNjaC51ayZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9JmV4dHJhPU11bHRpdmFyaWF0ZUlkPSYmJg==&&&100&&&http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/high-needs-consultation
mailto:highneedsprogramme@gloucestershire.gov.uk


 

 
 

 

We also want feedback from children and young people with additional needs. If your child has 

additional needs please inform them of the consultation.  

We have developed an easy read version of the consultation which can be completed at 

www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/cypandeasyread.  

To request a paper copy of the consultation, contact us at 

highneedsprogramme@gloucestershire.gov.uk or they can collect a copy at their local library or in 

reception at Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester, Gloucestershire, GL1 2TG.  

Completed paper copies of the consultation can be handed to the reception desk at Shire Hall or one 

of the libraries. Alternatively, they can post completed copies to Vicki Hazard, High Needs 

Programme Team, Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester, GL1 2TG. 

You can find more information about the High Needs Programme at 

www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/high-needs-programme 

 

Please do not reply to this email as it will go to a mail box that is not monitored. If you 
wish to get in touch with Gloucestershire County Council please see our contact us 
page.  

 
        

http://links.govdelivery.com/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTgwNjA4LjkwODk2NjgxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE4MDYwOC45MDg5NjY4MSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE3MTY3MjczJmVtYWlsaWQ9QnVyc2FyQHN0LW1hcnlzLXRldGJ1cnkuZ2xvdWNzLnNjaC51ayZ1c2VyaWQ9QnVyc2FyQHN0LW1hcnlzLXRldGJ1cnkuZ2xvdWNzLnNjaC51ayZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9JmV4dHJhPU11bHRpdmFyaWF0ZUlkPSYmJg==&&&101&&&http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/cypandeasyread
mailto:highneedsprogramme@gloucestershire.gov.uk
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Summer Fayre - Friday 22nd June 3.30 – 6pm after school 

The Summer Fayre is taking place next Friday 22nd June.  

Access will be via the KS1 gate to the field only. £1 entry for adults, kids go free.  

Refreshments available Including BBQ, bar, ice-cream and sweets. 

Meet a Unicorn! ~ Bouncy Castle ~ Mega Slide ~ Go Karts ~ Stalls ~ Tombolas ~ Lucky Dip ~ Glitter Tattoos ~ 
Raffle 

And loads more…!  

Please support the fund raising for the school by coming along next week.  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Non-uniform day – Friday 22nd June 

Dress in your summer brights on Friday 22nd June in exchange for a donation to the tombola. We welcome 
donations of Chocolates or a Bottle please (or similar). 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Raffle tickets have gone out in school bags this week  

Raffle tickets have gone out in school bags this week with the oldest sibling. More tickets are available from the 
office or at the Fayre.  

Tickets cost £1 each or £5 for a book. All money and ticket stubs should be returned to the office by Friday 22nd 
at 9am. Any tickets returned after this time will not be entered into the draw. The draw will take place at the 
Summer Fayre.  

Lots of lovely prizes to be won. Check the flyer for more details. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Support the school via Easyfundraising.com It costs you nothing but if you register and click via this website 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stmarystetbury/  the retailer pays a percentage of your total to the 
school without any charge to you. Retailers include Amazon, Ebay, John Lewis, Tesco, Expedia, Waitrose, flybe 
and many more. Please sign up today! 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Parent/Teacher Representative  

St Marys PTFA have started a parent representative scheme. A parent volunteer liaises with the class teacher / 
TA to pass on information to all the parents in each class to ensure everyone is fully informed about activities 
within each class.   

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stmarystetbury/


 

 
 

 

We have found that this is especially useful for parents that are unable to drop off and collect their children due 
to work commitments.  

Please register for the parent rep app - www.classlist.com  (available on the app store). Click ‘Join Here’ and 
search for ‘St Mary's CE VA Primary School, Tetbury’ 

Plum: Clare Banbrook          Pear: Rhiain Clapham      Holly: Katie McGrath 

Cherry & Juniper: Kate Reeves   Lime: Natalie Skinner      Beech & Maple: Natasha Grant 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Community 

Tetbury Library 

 

http://www.classlist.com/


 

 
 

 

 

 


